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             March 16, 2023 

Hydee Feldstein Soto, Los Angeles City Attorney 
hydee.rose@lacity.org  
  

Hello and thank you for your time to hear from North Hills West Neighborhood 
Council.  We have heard there may be changes to the Neighborhood Prosecutor 
Program and we (NHWNC and stakeholders) would like to provide input for you and/or 
your staff on any changes to the very successful Neighborhood Prosecutor 
Program.  The most productive and sensible aspect of the current program is having an 
embedded / in-place Prosecutor who is familiar with the area, its issues and resources, 
and who is available to engage regarding the issues. 
  
We have countless examples of how efficient and cost-effective this has been having a 
dedicated contact who is familiar with the issues, history of issues and prosecutions in 
Our community they can contact for help in resolving problems compared to trying to 
work with a general number downtown.  Our current Neighborhood Prosecutor, Alin 
Sahagian, has been very helpful.  We readily offer you the opportunity to avail yourself 
of such community input. 

Thank you, 
North Hills West Neighborhood Council 
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